
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent Tuesday, July 15, 2025 8:56 AM 
To: Greg Fogleman 
Subject RE: DN 05515-2025 

FILED 7/15/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05693-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Good morning, Greg, 

Per your request below, DN 05515-2025 has been moved from 20250001 to 20250000. 

Dorothy 

From: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 2:54 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DN 05515-2025 

Hi Dorothy, 

DN 05515-2025 should be filed in Docket 20250000 and not in Docket 20250001. Please move the document 
at your convenience. 

Thanks, 

Greg 
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